
          

 

        
                          

 
 

  
           

  

                  
                    

  

      
  

           
 

 

                       
                          

                          
                          
                          

                

                          
                        

                              
      

    

       
 

 

   

          
 BBP  Water  Corporation completes  major 

upgrades to the water system in 2023.  
   

  
 

         
 

   
 

              
        

 
    

 

   
     

 

In
 

2024
 

BBP

 

Water

 

Corporation will
 

be
 finishing

 
water

 
service

 
to
 

the
 

SR
 

67
 

south
 corridor,

 
and

 

completing
  

the
 

SR
 

246

 
Patricksburg  to  SR  46

 

Vandalia

 

Loop.
    

                     
                         

          

       

  

 

  

                         
                

 

        

 

 
       

        
   

      

     

We are proud to report that the water quality provided by BBP Water Corporation has met or
exceeded the water quality standards established at the State and Federal levels.

We upgraded 2.4 miles of a 3" and 4" water main along SR 
46 East of Spencer that was over 40 years old and under-
sized due to growth. The new line is a 12" ductile Iron 
concrete lined pipe that is expected to meet our needs for 
75-100 years. The projected cost was $1.4 Million to 
complete.

We installed two new water lines in the Town of Spencer, 
the first was a new 12" line on West street, from Cooper to 
Franklin streets. The second was an 8" behind Wendy's 
these new water mains were installed to improve water 
quality in the town of Spencer, with the new lines we also 
improved water capacities for fire fighting  throughout the 
town of Spencer and improved water flow from the water 
plant to the large water tower behind the high school.

We also completed a major upgrade to our West side water 
booster system. This takes water and boosts it by 85 psi to 
push the water throughout the entire system west of  the 
OV high school. Upgrades included new electrical and new 
high efficient booster pumps, we also added a third pump 
for redundancy, in the next few months a generator will be 
installed at the booster station. West Booster Pump Station, new high 

efficiency pumps and new electrical 
VFD's installed in 2023Many other water system upgrades were completed 

including over 8  miles  of  new  water  mains  installed.  

We will be starting a 15-year planned water 
meter and service line replacement throughout 
the town of Spencer. This will replace the 
smaller 1/2" meters

 

and services

 

lines

 

in

 

town 
with

 
3/4"

 
meters

 
and

 
service lines.

 

    

 

    
      

 

This

 

project

 
is

 
designed

 
to

 
replace

  
 

aging

 

infrastructure

 
throughout

 
the

 
town

 

of

 

Spencer.

     
          

        
  

We
 
have

 
started

 
easement

 
clearing,

 
we

 
will

 be
 
clearing

 
back

 
trees

 
that

 
are

 
over

 
the

 
water

 lines,
 
if
 
you

 
wish

 
to

 
clear

 
your

 
own

 
property

 we
 
can

 
locate

 
the

 
water

 
main

 
and

 
easement

 for
 
you.

 

Easement Clearing and Maintenance


